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Hey Team 601,  
 
We hope everyone had a good week. Parents, the craft rubber bands that were previously mentioned have returned. 
Students are popping them at each other, and they are making a mess with them. Students will even bring them already 
made into a bracelet, and take them a part. These are no longer allowed at school. We have been working with them 
this week and communicating all of this with them. Starting Monday, if they are at school, including already made 
bracelets and jewelry, they will receive a step. If a student is caught popping them toward another student, they will 
receive an office referral. There are several students who have been popped this week and had to go to the nurse. In 
addition, the mess that has been left behind is another issue. We appreciate your help and understanding. Have a great 
weekend!  
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